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Oregon leads the nation in allowing residents to participate in our democracy whether 

by mail or in person. We should embrace our right to vote and work towards 

expanding access to all citizens instead of arbitrarily limiting which voting methods 

are accepted. There is simply no good reason to end mail-in voting. I oppose this 

measure. 


